
           

Notification of Pontoon Installation and Electrical preparation works at 
Gunsgreen Quay. 
 
w/c 29th Nov 2021 for approx. 3 weeks. 
 
Pontoon Installation 
As part of the Neart na Gaoithe Operations & Maintenance facility at Eyemouth Harbour, installation will 
start on the two new pontoons in Gunsgreen Basin w/c 29th Nov 2021.  
The works will involve large plant and equipment arriving on Gunsgreen Quay on 29th November with 

pontoon sections being lifted into the basin on 30th November and 1st December.  

In preparation for these works, EHT will be fencing off the area and access will be restricted in the immediate 

vicinity of the Harbour building and quayside area. Access for fishing fleet and emergency vehicles will be 

maintained. Installation works are expected until 21st December 2021 and access to the areas shown, and 

some parking restrictions will be in force throughout this time.  

• Additional car parking is available in the SBC long stay car park at Gunsgreenhill, at the top of the 
steps.  

• Area for net repair will remain along Gunsgreen Quay. 

• Road access along to the turning circle will remain clear. 
 

 

A Local Notice to Mariners – No.9 of 2021 has been issued by Eyemouth Harbour in relation to these works 

– view here 

A Local Notice to Mariners – No 167 has been issued by Neart na Gaoithe Offshore Wind in relation to these 

works – view here 

 

https://www.eyemouth-harbour.co.uk/cms/uploads/2021/11/LNTM-No.9-of-2021-Installation-of-NnG-pontoons.pdf
https://nngoffshorewind.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/NNG-NNG-ECF-NOT-0277-Notice-to-Mariners-167-2021-Installation-of-Neart-na-Gaoithe-OM-Pontoons-at-Gunsgreen-Basin-Rev1.0.pdf


LV Electrical Cable Groundworks: 
Electrical trench work will be carried out on the harbour access road, behind the Harbour Offices.  
One lane of the road will remain open for the fishing fleet and emergency vehicle access. 
Works are planned Mon 29th Nov for 1 week. 
 

 

 
We hope there will be minimal disruption whilst these vital works are carried out and thank you for your 

understanding and co-operation. 

If you have any questions, then please contact: 

Christine Bell, CEO 
Tel 018907 52494 ceo@eyemouth-harbour.co.uk  
 
Brendan Bates, Harbour Master  
Tel: 018907 50223 / 07885 742505 harbourmaster@eyemouth-harbour.co.uk 
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